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July 26, 2023

Master Plan Committee Member Vacancy

The Town of Freetown Board of Selectmen is currently accepting letters from interested
applicants to fill a vacancy for a Member on the Master Plan Committee (MPC). The Board
of Selectmen will be appointing a member to serve until June 30, 2024. The MPC meets on
Tuesdays as needed.

The Master Plan Committee is an appointed body created for the purpose to advise on
the development of the Master Plan document which reflects and supports Freetown's
priorities and goals. The Master Plan will examine issues critical to Freetown's future such as
land use, zoning, housing, fransportation, economic development, environmental
protection, open space, recreation, cultural resources and infrastructure.

Applicants shall forward a letter of inferest to the Planning Board Office, to
planning@freetownma.gov or Attn: Victoria D'Anfoni, Planning Technician, P.O. Box 438,
Assonet, MA 02702. Questions regarding the position can be directed to Victoria D'Antoni,
Planning Technician at the email above or 508-644-2201 ext. 6.

3 NORTH MAIN STREET - P.O. BOX 438 - ASSONET, MA 02702 - (508) 644-2201



